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Dear Mr Pierce, 

Submission on the Shared Market Protocol (SMP) (EMO0029) 

EnerNOC is grateful for the opportunity to comment briefly on this topic.  

EnerNOC is a leading provider of Energy Intelligence Software (EIS) and services to 

utilities and enterprise customers. EnerNOC’s EIS solutions help small and large 

commercial and industrial enterprise customers optimise how they buy electricity, 

how much they use, and when they use it. EnerNOC’s EIS for utilities is a 

comprehensive technology solution that enables utilities to deliver customer 

engagement and demand side management across their entire commercial and 

industrial (C&I) portfolio. 

As a data-driven energy services organisation, we trust that the shared market 

protocol will promote the ability for consumers to access innovative products and 

services afforded by their advanced metering infrastructure. 

Expanded membership of the Information Exchange Committee (IEC) 

EnerNOC supports the Commission’s recommendation to expand the membership 

of the IEC. Specifically, we are encouraged by the inclusion of consumer and third-

party representatives. Underpinning this positive change are the revised B2B 

principles which will provide direction and guide outcomes that are consistent 

with the NEO.  

EnerNOC would like to clarify with the Commission whether there will be 

restrictions on IEC membership where a proposed member is a wholly owned 

subsidiary of an incumbent IEC member. 

I would be happy to discuss these issues in more detail if that would be helpful. 

Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Mottel Gestetner 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs & Market Development 


